
28th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Thank you all for your support this term. It has been a hugely productive six weeks 

and your children have each been incredible in applying themselves across the 

curriculum, making excellent progress in all areas. 

 

 

Congratulations to Hazel and 

Agnes Lean who each entered a 

competition with The Leach 

Pottery earlier in the year. With 

these fantastic designs, the girls 

have won an incredible £500 to 

be spent on pottery resources for 

all to use here at Penpol. Thank 

you both for this fantastic 

contribution to art at Penpol 

School. 

 

‘Spinning Saucer’ by Agnes 

‘The Itadakimashu Platter’ 

By Hazel 

https://www.leachpottery.com/
https://www.leachpottery.com/


Congratulations also to Ivy, Immy, Masie, Myla and Ada from Year 4 who have been 

embarking on some fantastic charity work. Their website can be found 

here: www.discombobulate.me.uk and the group explain further below: 

 

STAR: Save The Animal Rescues 

Our mission is to rescue. Our dream is that one day we won’t have to. 

The Last Chance Hotel rehome special animals who need caring families. They take 

in every animal because they care and you can too. 100% of all donations raised go 

to the Last Chance Hotel charity. Animals give us so much love; let’s 

give back. 

On 20th June, STAR, which is the group set up by Ivy, Immy, Maisie, 

Myla and Ada, are holding a Skate-athon – basically anything on 

wheels except a car! This will be held on Penzance Prom. The details 

of how you could donate are on our website, which we have set up 

ourselves.  

 

As I have shared with pupils in our assembly today, the Tete-a-

tete opera company are leading a fantastic opportunity for 

people from the local area to share a powerful message with 

delegates from at the G7 next month. On Saturday June 12th, a 

thousand local people will gather on Hayle beach to take part 

in a community arts performance called Song of the Sea. 

Volunteers will be given a free whirly tube instrument made 

from repurposed marine litter. For more information and to sign 

up, please follow the link below: 

https://www.tete-a-tete.org.uk/event/song-of-the-sea/. 

Don’t forget: Monday 7th June is an INSET Day. We look forward to welcoming 

children back on Tuesday 8th June.  

As with previous school holidays, should you or a household member test positive for 

COVID-19 at any point, please do get in touch as soon as possible on 

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk so that we can support with the track and trace 

process. Many thanks for your support.  

Wishing you all a sunny half-term week.  

Best wishes,  

 

Chris Chislett 

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

https://www.discombobulate.me.uk/
https://www.tete-a-tete.org.uk/
https://www.tete-a-tete.org.uk/
https://www.tete-a-tete.org.uk/event/song-of-the-sea/
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